

SEP 1 RECO

Depolis has
only heard
for CSC and
Or Burt Scharte
A CAPCA

August 25, 2006

Di Diponkar Banerjee Canadian Association of Pathologists 774 Echo Drive Ottawa, ON, K1S 5N8

Re: Establishment of National Standards for Laboratories/Immunohistochemistry Testing

Dear Dr Banerjee,

Thank you for your letter that you sent to both the President and CEO of our organization about your interest in collaborating with the Canadian Cancer Society.

The Canadian Cancer Society agrees that national standards are important for laboratories. Please feel free to contact me at my office, (416) 934-5692, or by email, plapierre@cancer ca, to further discuss this issue

I look forward to hearing from you

Regards,

Paul Lapierre «

Director, Public Affairs and Cancer Control

Canadian Cancer Society

10 Alcorn Ave, Suite 200

Toronto, ON, M4V 3B1